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My submission on the proposed boundary change for the
Electorate of Bennelong.

| would like to suggest that the western boundary of
Benelong with Parramatta be changed to Pennant Hills Road.
This will be less disruptive to neighbourhoods where
Pennant Hils Road is a busy thoroughfare while Midson Road
is a relatively quiet street where neighbours on each side of
the street know each other and interact with each other on
an ongoing basis. | live just around the corner in Dawson
Street and it seems very unfriendly to divide a neighbourhood
in this way. | know it's complicated but please give due
consideration to this suggestion. Many thanks.

Yours faithfully - John Gwynne

July 1,2024
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